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Seed program, she became involved with gang prevention and intervention efforts in 2002. Ms. Valdez is the Vice
Chair of the North County Gang Commission and Co-Chair of the North County Gang Prevention and Intervention
Committee (NC Gang PIC). Ms. Valdez was part of the five-member team from the 78 Corridor that was trained in the
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